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Shire of Cue 

Annual Meeting of Electors 
 

Held at the Cue Council Chambers, 73 Austin Street, Cue on 14 June 2022 
commencing at 6:30pm. 

Order of Business 
1 OFFICIAL OPENING ..................................................................................... 2 
2 APOLOGIES AND LEAVE OF ABSENCE .................................................... 2 
3 MATTERS FOR DISCUSSION ...................................................................... 2 
3.1 ANNUAL REPORT ..................................................................................... 2 
3.2     GENERAL BUSINESS ............................................................................... 2 
4 CLOSURE ...................................................................................................... 2 

 
ATTENDANCE 

Cr Les Price, Deputy Shire President (Chair) 
Cr Ian Dennis 
Cr Ron Hogben 
Cr Leonie Fitzpatrick 
Cr Liz Houghton 
Cr Julie Humphreys 
Mr Richard Towell, Chief Executive Officer 
Mr Glenn Boyes, Deputy Chief Executive Officer* via Zoom 
Mr John Curtin, Manager of Work & Services 
Ms Cheryl Walton, Manager Finance  
Mrs Janelle Duncan, Executive Assistant 
Mr Martin King 
Mr Mitchell Mace 
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Annual Meeting of Electors 14 June 2022 

 
1 OFFICIAL OPENING 

The Deputy Shire President opened the meeting at 6.30pm 
 
2 APOLOGIES AND LEAVE OF ABSENCE       

Cr Ross Pigdon 
 
3 MATTERS FOR DISCUSSION    

3.1 ANNUAL REPORT      

The Presiding Member presented the Annual Report for the year ending 30 
June 2021.  
The Chief Executive Officer thanked his management team Mr Glenn Boyes, 
Mr John Curtin and all staff for their great effort and acknowledged the previous 
Chief Executive Officer Mr Rob Madson. 
Mr Martin King asked about the sustainability of the maintenance of the Shire’s 
assets. The CEO responded that it’s all considered in our long term financial 
plan. 
Mr Martin King said the focus of the Shire is mainly on town not on pastoral 
leases. He declined to give any suggestions but will lobby the Councillors.  
The Annual Report for the year ending 30 June 2021 was accepted. 

3.2 GENERAL BUSINESS        

Cr Les Price asked about the Miners Pass Road as it has potholes. Mr John 
Curtin explained the Shire has conducted maintenance and filled in the 
potholes.  
Mr John Curtin also informed us that all the floodways to Wyah Pool will be 
corrected, where necessary, in the next financial year. 
Cr Liz Houghton said vehicles are speeding on Robinson St and it is difficult to 
enter Robinson St via private driveways. The intersection of Robinson St and 
Dowley St is also dangerous due to vehicles speeding. 
Cr Ron Hogben requested a sign be placed on Price St indicating it is a “No 
Thru Road”. Trucks are leaving the camp and turning into Price St trying to get 
back to the highway. Once they realise it’s a dead end they reverse back out 
of Price Street and are damaging the kerbing. 

4 CLOSURE 

The meeting closed at 7.17pm 
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